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May Events 

 
 

    -1 Happy May Day! 
 
    -4 Teacher Appreciation Day! 
 
    -5 Cinco de Mayo! 
  
    -7 National Lunch Hero Day! 
 
    -10 Scotty’s Pizza Night 
 
    -11 Scotty’s Pizza Night 
 
    -12 National School Nurse Day! 
 
    -13  Gr. 4 Food For America 
     6:30 PTO Meeting-Virtual 
 
    -19 REINFORCEMENT DAY 
 
    -20 Gr. 6 Track Day @ Nasonville 
 
    -21 KQ Ice Cream Reward 
 
    -31 Memorial Day NO SCHOOL 
 
 

June Events 
 

    -2 Gr. 6 School Forest 
 
    -3 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL (Full day)! 
 
    -14 Summer School Begins @ Grant School 
 
  
 



 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER  
 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 3rd-7th.   

Teacher Appreciation Day is May 4th.  
   
 

You don’t have to give an elaborate gift to show appreciation.  A 

homemade card, email or student crafted item can serve the same 

purpose.  It goes back to the old saying, “It’s not the size of the gift, but the 

thought that counts.”   

 

Teachers put in countless hours behind the scenes to plan and prepare for your 

children daily (this is especially true this year with the addition of virtual 

instruction needs).  There is not a weekend that goes by that you won’t find staff 

members working at Nasonville School. 
 

 A Little Appreciation Goes a Long Way! 
 
 

 
 

 
Parents, Thank YOU for your continued support and understanding 
throughout this school year.   
 
Nasonville School is fortunate to have such wonderful students and 
families.  We look forward to hearing about everyone’s summer adventures 
when we return in the Fall! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

DRESS CODE REMINDERS 
 

The following dress code guidelines found in the Parent-Student Handbook: 
 

-hats, caps and sunglasses may not be worn inside the school 

-clothing should always completely cover the torso from above chest cleavage 

to mid-thigh – no midriffs showing 

-tank tops with approximately a 2-inch strap will be allowed 

-fish net shirts will be allowed provided another shirt is worn underneath 

-clothing and personal items which promote or support intolerance, alcohol, drugs, profanity, 

sexual conduct and violence will not be allowed on school grounds 

-pants and shorts must be worn on the waistline, no sagging 

-shoes or sturdy sandals must be worn at all times NO FLIP FLOPS 

-tennis shoes are required for physical education classes. 
 

I have also been noticing many students wearing crop tops and short shorts.  Be sure your 

child is appropriately covered in their attire. 
 

Crocs should not be worn on PE days, or please be sure your child has a pair of tennis 

shoes to wear for physical activity. 

 
 

School District of Marshfield 2021-2022 Virtual Option  
 

We are beginning to prepare for full (5 days a week) in-person instruction for the 2021-22 school 

year.  In anticipation of continuing to provide a 100% virtual option, it is important to inform 

you of our plan to offer virtual schooling through Rural Virtual Academy (RVA) for the 

upcoming school year.   

 

RVA is a well-established virtual solution with the same accreditation and accountability as our 

local brick and mortar schools.  RVA curriculum is designed to serve as a home-based program 

using a digital platform for organization.  Students are expected to learn and attend classes 

remotely daily as if they were attending school in person.   

 

With learners back in the classrooms on a full-time basis, educators will no longer be available to 

provide instruction remotely to learners at home, therefore RVA will be the only virtual option 

for the 21-22 school year.  

  

If you are interested in RVA as a virtual option for next year, please be sure to pre-register your 

child(ren) as soon as possible.  Spaces may be limited after June 1, 2021.  Pre-registration does 

not commit you to virtual programming at this time, however, better secures a spot for 

enrollment in mid- June.   

 

To learn more and/or pre-register, please CLICK HERE.    

 

For more information, please reach out to Mrs. Ulrich at Nasonville School. 

https://ruralvirtual.org/student-enrollment


 

THANK YOU NASONVILLE PTO! 
 
Thank you Nasonville PTO for your continued support 

during the school year!  We greatly appreciate your 

special student and staff treats!  We also are thankful 

for your financial support with various school needs 

such as PBIS prizes and student mask lanyards. 

 

A very special Thank YOU to Jenny LaPointe (president), Jill Layton (vice-

president) and Sara Griesbach (secretary) for your years of dedication to the 

Nasonville PTO.  Your leadership and support have helped to provide Nasonville 

students with countless educational and recreational experiences and resources. 

 

If you would like to become a PTO officer, please contact Char Ulrich or Jenny 

LaPointe with any questions.  Officers will be elected at the virtual May 13th PTO 

Meeting. 

 

Please consider sharing your talents to help continue the Nasonville PTO’s work. 

 

 

 

KNOWLEDGE QUEST UPDATE 
 

Thanks to your support of Knowledge Quest!  
 

This school year, your Knowledge Quest contributions 

are more than $17,500!  
 

A special thank you to Mrs. LaPointe and Mrs. Mortvedt for organizing the 

Knowledge Quest! 

 
 
 
 

Have an AMAZING 
SUMMER BREAK! 

http://mommyrackell.com/2014/01/happy-29th.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 

  



 

 


